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Child Safe Policy 
Bourchier Street Primary School has  
a zero tolerance of any form of child  
abuse. The school is committed to acting in  
childrenõs best interests. The safety and 
wellbeing of children at this school is our highest  
priority. We want children to be safe, happy and 
empowered. 
 
 

JUNIOR SCHOOL PRODUCTION ð òOFF TO THE LIBRARYó 
Last Thursday night our Junior School took us on a journey to the Library! 
The Junior School Production ôOff to the Libraryõ was a spectacular show  
where we saw students singing, dancing and acting on the Eastbank  
Stage. Students chose to act or sing songs from some of their favourite  
childrenõs books. A big thank you to the parents of our junior school  
for their work in preparing costumes.  We hope you all enjoyed the show! 
Loads more photoõs on Facebook!  DVD order form attached to email. 
 

 

Term 3 Calendar of Events 
Month Day Date Whatôs On 

Sept Fri 7th  White Balloon Day 
Assembly 2.20pm School Hall 

 Fri 14th  Transition for 2019 Foundation 
Pie Drive orders close 

 Mon 17th  Camp Deposits due 

 Thurs  20th Pie Drive pick up 2.45 ï front office 

 Fri 21st Footy Colours Day ï gold coin donation ï Kids Cancer 
Last day to order Junior Production DVD 
End of term 3 ï 2.30pm 

 

SCHOOL 
ASSEMBLY 
Friday, 7th 
September  2018 
Time: 2.20pm 
School Hall 
Families welcome to 
join in our assemblies, 
where we give out 
awards, have 
performances from 
different classes and 
acknowledge the 
happenings of 
Bourchier Street 
School.   

Families 
Welcome!  

 

Join Bourchier Street Primary School tomorrow for National White Balloon Day 2018! 
.ǊŀǾŜƘŜŀǊǘǎΩ ²hite Balloon Day is an annual day that raises awareness about saying no to 
violence. 
 
Bourchier Street want to help PROTECT KIDS BY GETTING INVOLVED IN White Balloon Day 
this year and adding our voice to say - 
NO TO ALL FORMS OF VIOLENCE AND YES TO KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE! 
Tomorrow: FRIDAY, 7TH September 2018 
STUDENTS TO WEAR  A WHITE T-SHIRT.     Balloons supplied. 
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From the Principal 

 

Regards  

Denise Howley                      òI think I can, I know I canó 

Principal 

 

Dear Families 
 
We have had some wonderful events during the last two weeks! 
 
The book parade was fantastic. All children looked their best, dressed as book characters. We know that 
most children love dressing up and hiding within a character image. Thanks to families for assisting by 
dressing their children appropriately. 
 
The junior school production was spectacular. Your children were stars! Being on stage in various forms 
was something very special for each and every child. Many different talents were displayed and many 
different capabilities were enhanced. Children were given the opportunity to develop their persistence, 
their confidence, their cooperation and their unique self. It was a great event that displayed what a 
great school Bourchier Street primary School is. We have wonderful families, great teachers and 
amazing children. 
 
The Fatherõs Day breakfast was another wonderful event. It was very special to have so many dads at 
school. They enjoyed a bacon and egg roll along with a social beginning to their day. Children love 
when their family comes to school to share in an event and their learning. 
 
This week is Child Protection Week. We are celebrating this with a SAY NO to VIOLENCE Day on 
Friday, White Balloon Day. Our children are being asked to wear a white T Shirt to school. During the 
day we will decorate white balloons and remind all children about the importance of being and feeling 
safe. 
 
We are beginning our plans for 2019. Early in term 4 teachers will be looking to place students in 
classes for 2019. We take into account many aspects of childrenõs school life and learning when placing 
children in classes. If you have anything that you wish us to consider please let me know sooner rather 
than later. You can put it in writing to me or make an appointment to discuss it with me. 
 
REMINDER  
Enrol now for 2019 
Second Transition for pre- schoolers is Friday September 14 
 

Remember ðItõs not cool to be away from school! 
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Our Book Week Paradeééé   lots more photos on Facebook 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


